
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 7/10/2021 8:31 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

07/10/2021 

MRS Angelique Green 
60 Warraba RD 
North narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

I am writing to object to the sea wall under construction at Collaroy Beach. 
I object because it will not stabilize the sand. We, the public will loose the beach, as has occurred in many 
other countries that have chosen this method o f  sea wall construction. It is to protect private houses that need 
to own their own building risks and not be funded by the public budget. The beach was there first not the 
houses. The beach is for all, and it should not be put in jeopardy for an experiment. There are many places in 
the world that have had disgusting sea walls built and the ocean just hits them and there is no beach. 

Please reconsider before it's too late and stop this eyesore from continuing. 

Regards 
Angie Green 

2021/705228


